
VIDYASAGAR COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

 

NOTICE 

 

The NCC wing of this college is going to organize a pledge taking event and environmental 

awareness campaign on 23rd May, 2023 prior to the World Environment Day. All the cadets 

and members of this wing are requested to participate in this event and make it successful. 

 

 

 

 Dr. Piyali Biswas                                                                                                   Sd/- 

 CTO, NCC                                                                                                      Teacher-in-Charge 

 

 

 

 


